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I am a rancher and timber owner.  We have old equipment and ranch trucks that use 

diesel in order to run our operation.  We have no clue what this renewable diesel 

would do to those motors.  This timeline to ban diesel is ridiculous.  Where are you 

going to get the source of renewable diesel for the whole state of Oregon.  How much 

is the price of this fuel! 

 

We hear the need for more housing and many of us see the shortage of food 

products on the shelves at our local grocery store as well as rising prices.  As a 

natural resource producer what I see is that there is a push to just wants to put us out 

of business.  Our family ranch is an Oregon Century Ranch and how do you expect 

our son to survive in the ranching business when the legislature is making more 

regulations that adversely impact the operation and economy of the family business.  

You need to be supporting those who provide your food and lumber for housing.  

Listen to the reality of those grassroots Oregonians who work the land, and are true 

conservationists. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input.  Support Oregon grown food and 

lumber.  Oppose SB 803. 


